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News Release  

 

Chiefs to attend AFN Special Chiefs Assembly in 
Ottawa 

 

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawake – 26, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2014) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) wishes to inform the community that Grand Chief Michael Ahríhron Delisle, Jr. 
and Chief Lloyd Phillips will be attending the Assembly of First Nations (AFN) Special 
Chiefs Assembly in Ottawa tomorrow, May 27th. 
  
The primary portion of the agenda will focus the AFN’s position moving forward 
regarding Bill C-33, Canada’s First Nations Control of First Nations Education Act. 
Chiefs Delisle and Phillips will reiterate Kahnawà:ke’s unified position.  
 
The 2nd portion of the meeting will cover the process of electing a new National Chief. 
The Special Chiefs Assembly will be webcast at www.afn.ca.    
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For further information, please contact: 
Gene Diabo, Communications Officer   
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke    
450-632-7500, gene.diabo@mck.ca  
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